
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 Boys’ Rugby and Girls’ Hockey Pre-Season Training  

Your son/daughter is invited to attend Prep School Rugby/Hockey pre-season training on 

Friday 2nd September 2022. The camp is open to all children in Year 5 and 6. The children are 

required to arrive at the tennis courts near the Preparatory School 8.30-8.45am for a prompt 

start at 9.00 am. The camp will finish at 1.00pm when children can be collected from the tennis 

courts where they were dropped in the morning. 

It is strongly advised that students bring sun cream, snacks, and plenty of water to drink, which 

should be taken at regular intervals throughout the morning. The camp will give the boys and 

girls an excellent opportunity to get to know new friends as well as a head start in what will 

undoubtedly be a very exciting term of Rugby and Hockey. 

The children will be required to wear full Ratcliffe College Sports kit for the session. It is 

important that the children also bring some spare training clothes on the day, including wet 

weather items. Most importantly they must bring trainers as well as boots for the boys and two 

pairs of trainers for the girls, as we may work inside as well as outside. Children must also bring 

their mouth guard, together with other protective equipment they wish to wear and a Hockey 

stick in the case of the girls. 

I would be grateful if you could reply to wfaulconbridge@ratcliffecollege.com by Monday 

1st August confirming your son/daughter’s attendance together with an emergency contact 

telephone number on the day. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Wayne Faulconbridge 

Head of Preparatory Sport  


